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ROAD TRANSPORT AND SAFETY AGENCY

PUBLIC NOTICE

ISSUANCE OF DRIVER LICENCE AT SILVEREST RTSA STATION

The Road Transport and Safety Agency (RTSA), wishes to inform members of the general public that it has started the issuance of driver's licence at its Silverest Station, in Chongwe district of Lusaka Province.

The Station will conduct both theory and practical driver testing for learners of classes B and C1 as provided for in the Road Traffic Act No.11 of 2002.

Section 4 sub-section (1) of the Road Traffic Act provides that; “subject to the other provisions of this Act the functions of the Agency shall be (c) issue licences and permits under the Act.”

The provision of such licences at the Silverest RTSA station is intended to decongest the Ridgeway RTSA Station which was previously the only Station offering such services and ensure quality service delivery to the public.

This measure will effectively address the challenges of long queues which are experienced at most times. The Ridgeway RTSA station will also continue issuing licences for Classes B and C1.

For any queries contact the RTSA on 0211228798 or Email askrtsa@rtsa.org.zm or visit Facebook/askrtsa.com or website: www.rtsa.org.zm 
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